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4 July 2023 

 

Supreme Court Registrar Appointment 

 

The Supreme Court of Western Australia welcomes the appointment of Ms Leanne 

Allison as a Registrar of the Court. 

 

Ms Allison graduated from Murdoch University with a Bachelor of Laws and a 

Bachelor of Psychology and was admitted to practice in Western Australia in 2005. She 

has practised extensively in commercial litigation and dispute resolution since that time, 

with Williams + Hughes.  Ms Allison was made a principal of that firm in 2022.  

 

Ms Allison's appointment is for a fixed term of 6 months, to assist in meeting the 

significant workload of the Registrars of the Court. 

 

Chief Justice Peter Quinlan, on behalf of the Court, welcomed Registrar Allison. 

 

"We are very pleased to announce the appointment of Registrar Allison and welcome 

her to the community of the Court.   

 

Registrar Allison's extensive commercial litigation experience will further strengthen 

the significant experience and expertise of the Registrars of the Court." 
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